
 

 

 
 

RECENTLY  DECEASED 
Terry Magee,  Ailsbury Park, 

Conor John Robinson, Sloan Street, 
Franics Barrett,  Omagh, 

William Martin,  Old Kilmore Road. 
 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
SUNDAY   19   MAY 

Vigil 
Sheila McConville,   

Taghnevan Close, M.M., 
Paul Mulholland,  Gilford Road,  M.M., 

William McCaughley,  Ashwood, 
Aidna & Jim Haughian,  

Richmount Gardens, 
Antoinette McCorry, (O’Dowd) Derryadd. 

 
9 am 

Ena & Felix Donnelly,  Drumlin Drive, 
Nellie Byrne,  Taghnevan Close, 
Vincent McKenna,  Albert Street. 

 
10.30 am 

Tom Brown, Oakleigh Fold. 
 

12 noon 
Kathleen & Robert Antcliff, Cafolla Gds, 

Peter Corey, Knockramer Meadows. 
 
 
 

MONDAY   20   MAY 
Matt McConville, 

 Lower North Street/England. 
 
 

TUESDAY   21   MAY 
James McKerr,  Grattan Street, 

Brigid McConville,  Hawthorne Avenue, 
Noel McDonald, Knockramer Meadows. 

 
 

WEDNESDAY  22  MAY 
William Doran, Grattan Street, 

Brian Fox, Sloan Street, 
Yvonne Brankin, Portadown. 

 
 

THURSDAY   23   MAY 
Angela Kelly,  Edward Street, 

Donal McLaughlin, Hawthorne Avenue, 
Elizabeth & James O’Neill, Manor Park. 

 
 

FRIDAY   24   MAY 
Stanley (Raymond) Maguire, 

 Edward  Street, 
Minnie Starkey, Grattan Street. 

 
 
 
 

  St. Paul’s Parish, Shankill 

  
 
 

  Fifth  Sunday  of  Easter  ~  19  May   2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Parish Office: Saint Paul’s Church, Francis Street   (028)  3832 1289 
Monday – Thursday,  9.30 am – 1.30 pm  and  Friday, 9.30 am – 12.30 pm 

Parish Secretary:  Lavinia Kavanagh 
E-mail:  office@stpaulsparishlurgan.org     Parish Website:  www.lurganparish.com 

Parish Sacristan:  Fionnuala Hamill  (028)  3832 1289 
 

Saint Vincent de Paul, William Street: (028) 3832 5725     Bethany Bereavement Team: 0754 899 1681 
 

Safeguarding Children and Adults Who Require Protection 
Dromore Diocesan Designated Liaison Person – Mrs Patricia Carville.  Tel.  0778  991  7741 
Saint Paul’s Parish Safeguarding Representative – Ms Fionnuala Hamill.  Tel. 028 3832  1289 

 
Emergency number for sick calls (weekends included)  Tel: (028) 3832 3161 

 

Canon Liam Stevenson PP  
Fr.  Joseph Wozniak  S.Chr 
Fr.  Brian Fitzpatrick  C.C. 
68-70 North Street, Lurgan 
BT67 9AH  (028)  3832 3161 

 
Fr.  Colum Wright  C.C. 
54 Francis Street, Lurgan 
BT66 6DL  (028) 3832 7173 

 
Rev.  Kevin Devine 

(Parish Deacon) 
(028)  3832 3161 

 

Saint  Paul’s  Church 
Mass Schedule 

 
Monday to Friday:   10 am 

Saturday:   10.30 am 
 

Saturday Vigil:   7 pm 
 

Sunday: 
9 am  10.30 am  12 noon 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
First Thursday of the Month: 

6.15 pm to  6.50 pm 
Saturday: 

11am to 11.30 am & 6.15 pm  to  6.50 pm 
 

  
 

Saint  Peter’s Church 
Mass Schedule 

 
Monday to Friday:  8 am 

 
Monday and Wednesday:  10.30 am also 

Tuesday and Friday:  7 pm also 
 

Saturday:  9.30 am and Vigil: 6 pm 
Sunday: 

8am/10am/11am (po polsku) 
& 12.15 pm 

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Friday:   6.15 pm to  6.50 pm 
Saturday:   5.15 pm to  5.50 pm 

 
 

Saint Peter’s Office Hours 
Monday 10am to 1pm and 1.45 pm to 4pm 

Tuesday to Thursday 
9 am to 1 pm and 1.45 pm to 4 pm 

Friday 9am to 1pm and 1.30pm to 2.30pm 
 

Saint Peter’s Parish Secretary 
Marie Brady  (028) 3832 3161 

 

SUMMER OPPORTUNITY  
FOR YOUNG PEOPLE 

Volunteers aged 16–18 are invited for 
the youth programme in Knock shrine, 

taking place over two weekends: 
Fri 28–Sun 30 June 

Fri 16–Sun 18 August 
It's a brilliant chance to meet new 

friends, share your faith and talents, 
have fun and serve others. 

£60 covers your transport, food, 
accommodation and T-shirt. 

Application forms are available from the 
parish office. 

knockshrine.ie/vaks ¦ 
@knockyouthministry 

 

FREE EVENTS  
AT LURGAN LIBRARY 

TAKE 5- health and wellbeing 
workshop 

Thursday 23rd May 10.30am 
Booking Advisable 

 
Drop in Health Clinic 

Tuesday 4th June,  2 - 4pm 
Free health checks 

   Congratulations  
to all the boys and girls who made  

their First Holy Communion at the weekend. 
 

We thank all the teachers, parents and 
volunteers who helped  in any way. 

 

EXAM  TIME!! 

 
 

Now that I lay me down to study, 
I pray the Lord I won’t go nutty. 
If I should fail to learn this junk, 
I pray the Lord I will not flunk. 

 
But if I do, don’t pity me at all; 

Just lay my bones down in study hall. 
Tell my teachers I did my best. 

Then pile the books upon my chest. 
 

Now I lay me down to rest, 
And pray I’ll pass tomorrow’s test. 

If I should die before I wake, 
That’s one less test I’ll have to take. 

Amen! 
 
 

Prayer Petition Box  
at the back of the Church 

 
OFFERTORY  COLLECTION 

£2,156.  Thank you. 

Mary 
(Our Lady’s Month of May) 

 
It is an opportunity for us to think a little more 
about Mary, her role in the Church, and what 

she has to say to us, Christians. 
 

The Church honours 
Mary as first among the saints. 

 

THIS  WEEK'S  COLLECTION 
The second envelope in the collection  

next week is for Youth Ministry. 
Your donation provides support for the valuable 
work of engaging the youth in a range of 
activities and ministries across the Diocese, 
initiatives such as the John Paul II Awards, GIFT 
(Growing in Faith Together) and other faith 
based youth activities. Fostering the faith of our 
youth is everyone’s responsibility.  
 

Thank you for your generosity. 
 

Cemetery Sunday 
Thanks 

Sincere thanks to Canon Stevenson and all 
our priests/Deacon Kevin Devine and the 
choir for the Ceremonies in the Dougher 

and St. Colman’s on Sunday. 
In Loving Memory Of Our Dead,  

may they rest in peace! 
 

It was comforting, caring and meant  
a lot to everyone who attended. 

God bless you all.  (Parishioner) 
 

St. Patrick’s   ::   Derrymacash 
Monday, 3rd June, 7pm 

 
St. Mary’s  ::   Derrytrasna 
Wednesday, 5th June,  7pm 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
A massive All-Ireland Pro-Life Rally 
will be held in Dublin on Saturday 6th 
July 2019. Join thousands from across 
Ireland to 'Stand for Life' for unborn 
children. Coaches will be travelling to 
the Rally from towns across Northern 
Ireland. For further details please contact 
the Rally for Life Committee on 
02890278484 or click on 
www.rallyforlife.net DIOCESAN SUMMER CAMPS 

There will be a meeting in St Peter's Parish 
Office on Wednesday 22 May at 7:30pm for 
parents of students booked for the diocesan 
summer camps in Newcastle in July. 
Camp organiser, Frances McNally (diocesan 
youth director), will be in attendance. Please 
make every effort to attend. Full information 
will be available and balance of camp fees can 
be paid. 

 

The next Action on Hearing Loss 
Hearing Aid and Information Session 
is in Lurgan Library, 1 Carnegie 
St,  Lurgan, 29 May ,  11am and 1pm.  
 
More info.07407732106/ 028383994088 

 

Loug Derg   
Monday, 26th August 

£49, contact parish office. 
To finalise a full bus this year we would 

need to have the numbers asap. 
Thank you. 

LOURDES 
Church  Gate  Collection 

this weekend after all Masses. 
Please give generously. 

Your continued support is very 
 much appreciated. 

 
Parishioners who would like to send petitions to 
Lourdes on 21st  May should place them in the 

basket provided on the Altar. 
A Lourdes Committee Member will collect them 
after 10 am Mass on Monday morning  20th May. 

Do NOT put money in the envelope. 
 

Safe flight to everyone travelling to 
 Lourdes on Tuesday. 

 
Our Lady of Lourdes, pray for us. 

DROMORE DIOCESAN SUMMER CAMPS 
@ NEWCASTLE YMCA 

 
These residential camps are organised by the 

Diocesan Youth Office by age group for young 
people during summer 2019. 

 
2–5 July for students aged 12 on 1 July; 
9–13 July for students aged 13 and 14; 
15–19 July for students aged 15 and 16. 

 
These action-packed weeks have activities to 
suit each age group, including sport, zip line, art, 
music and African drumming, climbing, 
abseiling, swimming and much more.  
Cost covers full board accommodation, activities 
and transport from Lurgan. 
 An information letter and application forms 
are available from the Parish office or by 
phoning Frances on 028 30833898. 
 

Please note there will be NO Polish Mass 
 in St Peter's on Sunday 26 May at 11am. 

 

Finding New Life In The Spirit 
Seminars 

Paul & Nuala O’Higgins (Florida)  
will present a Seminar on:   

‘Receiving God’s Gift’ 
Wednesdsay, 22nd May, 8 pm 

St. Anthony’s Parish Centre, Craigavon. 
 

Everyone welcome. 

New Divine Mercy Centre, Letterkenny 
 

Loreto  Convent Weekend 
A  Lectio Divina Weekend Silent Retreat, 

7–9 June, £150 all inclusive. 
will begin on Friday evening, 7th June and 

conclude after lunch, approx., 2 pm 
on Sunday, 9th June in the 

New Divine Mercy Centre. 
 

Theme:  The Encounter of Jesus 
& Zacchaeus  (LK. 19:  1-10) 

 
The retreat teaches: Lectio Divina/Silence 
and a time to meet with God in the depths 

of your heart through the Scripture. 
 

Coach leaves from St. Paul’s, 
Francis Street on Friday, 7th June, 3 pm. 

For more info.  07843192431. 

Anam Cara Armagh, the organisation 
that supports bereaved parents, is 
holding a Parent Evening for bereaved 
parents on Wednesday 26th June at 
7:20pm in theThe Armagh City Hotel, 
Armagh, BT601E.  
This event is free and open to all 
bereaved parents regardless of the age 
your child died, the circumstances of 
their death, or whether their death was 
recent or not. Please note there will be 
no events in July or August, please 
contact us on info@anamcara.ie 
 or 085 2888 888 for any queries. 
 


